
Drop in and Chat 11th August 2018 

 

A resident called in to see if we knew when the Bloxham School were putting in their application for 

lights and when our meeting would be. 

We assured her that it had not been received by us yet and therefore the earliest meeting we would 

be discussing it would be 2nd Tuesday in September, and therefore the earliest CDC would be 

discussing it would be the 3rd Thursday in September, all residents are welcome at both meetings. 

Information of time etc will be on the village notice boards. 

Two residents came in to ask if we knew of any rules, bylaws covering running businesses from a 

residence within a residential area. The advice given was to keep diaries and that we would bring it 

up at next PC meeting under residents issues asking the CDC councillors to make enquiries under the 

PC name. 


